
From: Kristi Miller 
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 2:34 PM 
To: Lutman Jennifer; Sen Hass; Sen Hansell; Sen Bates; Sen Olsen; Sen Dingfelder 
Subject: pesticide hearing 
 

I found out there's a hearing today, April 1, at 3PM on a bill that requires pesticide spray 

reporting to Department of Environmental Quality!! 
I do not believe this is a necessary bill because it will have added time and expense for us as 
farmers and the government will have to hire extra people to take on this new position. 
We already have notes of our spray records available as needed and any extra paperwork 
during our busy day/season will add unduly to our work load. Please consider this as you talk 
about this unnecessary bill. 
  
Kristi Miller 
34166 Goltra Rd SE 
Albany, OR 97322 
541-928-7077 
 


